
DATE: December  18TH, 2024

Buffalo Paddocks Holiday Hours and Bales

Dzīnísī gújā(Good day),

Please be advised the Buffalo Paddocks will be closed to the public from 
Monday December 23, 2024 - Friday January 3, 2025. 

Buffalo crew will not be loading hay during this time. We will re-open regular 
hours Monday January 6, 2025.

Also Straw bales will be available for purchase, round bales $50 and square 
bales $5.
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year to everyone!

Sīyísgáàs(Thank you)


